
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Public is hereby noticed that the Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting that is scheduled for 

July 15, 2020 at 4:00 PM has been canceled. 

 

At the request of the petitioner, the public hearing, review and action on a petition for a special use 

permit submitted by Beyond Hello IL LLC (parent company Jushi Holdings LLC) to allow an adult-

use cannabis dispensary in the B-1 General Commercial District at 118 Keaton Place, Bloomington 

IL 61704 (Ward 5) will be rescheduled to the next regularly scheduled meeting held on Wednesday, 

August 19, 2020 at the City Council Chambers 109 E Olive Street Bloomington IL 61701 and 

virtually with livestream available at www.cityblm.org/live.  
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

BLOOMINGTON ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

REGULAR MEETING  

109 EAST OLIVE ST. 

 BLOOMINGTON, IL 61701 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 15, 2020 at 4:00 P.M. 

This meeting was scheduled to be held virtually with live stream 

available at www.cityblm.org/live 

http://www.cityblm.org/live

